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Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
 

November 18, 2024 

 
Dear Valued Valtir Customer: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Valtir is discontinuing the manufacture and sale of 
the following products. 
 

Crash Cushion Discontinuation Date Alternative Product(s) 
ADIEM 
ADIEM Parts 
ADIEM Modules 

April 15, 2025 
 

Novus 100 
QuadGuard M10 
QuadGuard Elite M10 
REACT M 

 
 
Valtir will accept purchase orders for complete systems and parts purchases up until the 
designated discontinuation date. After these dates, complete systems and parts will no longer 
be available for purchase from Valtir. All orders must be shipped by 7/31/2025.  Valtir offers 
several alternative products for those being discontinued. We encourage you to consult with 
your local sales representative and your State Qualified Products List for approved alternatives. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Valtir Sales Representative directly, or by calling 
1-888-323-6374. 
 
Valtir, LLC  
Product Management 


